
 
 
 

March 22, 2022 

Sheila Saxton 
Independence City Hall 
111 E Maple Avenue 
Independence, MO 64050 
 

Dear Ms. Saxton, 

I am writing to show my support and ask you to support the NorthPoint Development’s 
industrial project proposal along Little Blue Parkway in Independence. 
 
As the Campus President of Metropolitan Community College’s Blue River Campus, I am excited 
about the potential of 5,000 quality jobs being added to our region through this project.  As you 
know, Eastern Jackson County and Independence could use this boost.  The jobs and businesses 
could partner with the College on training needs and the economic incentives generated by the 
additional taxes and consumer spending in the region are critical to our community’s future.  I 
would be pleased to see the city of Independence partner with NorthPoint Development in 
making this opportunity a success. 
 
Thank you for your time, and your service to the community. I appreciate the Councilmembers’ 
thoughtful consideration of this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Thomas W. Meyer, Ph.D. 
President 
Blue River Campus | Online Campus 
Metropolitan Community College 
thomas.meyer@mcckc.edu 
816-604-6542 
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